
 
 

January 20, 2022 
 
Mary F. Savage Dunham, AICP, CFM 
Assistant Director of Development Services 
City of Riviera Beach 
600 W. Blue Heron Blvd. 
Riviera Beach, FL 33404 
(561) 845-4037 
msavagedunham@rivierabeach.org 
 
 
RE: K-Rain Manufacturing Palm Beach County Traffic Approval Status 
 
Dear Mary: 
 
A Traffic Performance Standards Statement was created by our traffic engineers at Kimley-Horn 
and copy of the report was included in this site plan submittal.  The Statement and fee were 
submitted to Palm Beach County on January 19, 2022.  The application is in full review, and a 
copy of the approval will be provided to the City of Riviera Beach when received.    
 
Thank you! 

 
Nicole Plunkett, ASLA, PLA, AICP 
Partner 
Cotleur & Hearing 
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